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Questions from the Board on matters not on the agenda  

 

 

1. Can the Chief Constable provide an update on the case of PC Declan Jones? 
(to be asked by the Police and Crime Commissioner) 

 
 
 

2. Following the tragic events in Plymouth this summer, can the Chief Constable reassure 
the Board that steps have been taken to review the West Midlands firearms licensing 
arrangements? 

(to be asked by APCC Wasim Ali) 
 
 
 

3. How is West Midlands Police ensuring all victims of crime are properly informed of the 
Victims Code? 

(to be asked by Victims Commissioner Nicky Brennan) 
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